
Meeting between Staff of the Federal Reserve Board and Representatives of PNC 
March 29, 2024 

 
Participants: Mark Van Der Weide (Federal Reserve Board) 
 
  Bill Demchak and Ursula Pfeil (PNC) 
 
Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with representatives of PNC regarding the 
agencies’ Basel III endgame notice of proposed rulemaking.  During the discussion, 
representatives of PNC encouraged the agencies to issue a re-proposal as the next step in the 
Basel III endgame rulemaking. 


